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Diary – WB 9TH JUNE 
PHONICS CHECK WEEK 
 
Monday  
KS2 to Ashmolean Museum -train to and 
from Kings Sutton Train Station 
NO GIRLS FOOTBALL CLUB 
 
7pm PTFA meeting – Hinton Pub 
 

Tuesday  
8:45 SEND Coffee Morning 
 
 
Wednesday 
Chestnut Outdoor Learning – pm 
 
Thursday  
 
Friday 
Y4/5 Girls Rugby Day – Saints  
Father Day Tea 

NEWSLETTER – 6th JUNE 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome back to Term 6 - final term of the academic year – where has that time 
gone!  

This week we began to explore the second of our core hub values – Belonging. 

We discussed what it means to belong and that our different skill sets are needed 
in our community to be successful – we used a variety of different ways to show 

this including a toolbox, a football team and a jigsaw puzzle.  
This week the Governing board visited classes as part of their monitoring schedule. 

They spoke very highly of learning that took place, behaviour of children and their 
ability to articulate what and how they were learning. 

 

On Thursday Oak and Chestnut took a day out of school to develop their 
learning with experiences at St John’s Museum exploring life in Victorian times and 

at St Nicholas Park to think more carefully about their moving bodies. Weather may 
not have been on their side but both classes had a fabulous day enhancing their 

learning.  

On Monday all of KS2 are heading to Oxford to visit the Ashmolean Museum and 
further their learning in Ancient Greece and Egyptian times. Just a reminder to be 

at the train station in Kings Sutton for 8:15am on Monday! 
 

Year 4 this week have had to put their times table knowledge to the test with the 
DfE multiplication check. Well done to them all for their hard work on this. 

 

The NSPCC visited today and worked with Year 2 and Year 5/6 on reminders 
about talking to trusted adults if feeling unsafe but also, that Childline is a safe 

place to contact should it be needed.  These children have a flyer to bring home 
today regarding these messages. 
 
The School Diary can be found on the website under the news and events tab 
https://croughtonallsaints.northants.sch.uk/dates-and-events  

 

Have a lovely weekend,      
Kind regards, Mrs. Sarah Smith 
 

Attendance figure - Whole school for 
academic year: 94.39% 

 

SEND COFFEE MORNING Next session- 
TUES 10th JUNE - 8:45am 

FATHERS DAY Tea - Friday 13th June 
10am and 2pm. Don’t forget to sign up for 
this event by WEDNESDAY 11th JUNE. 

Please use the link to sign up here:  
https://forms.office.com/r/RzSCyd5vtb  

There will be refreshments and an activity 
to do together, and the children will share 

some singing too. 
 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: 

Mrs. S. Smith 
Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads: 
Mrs. K. Green & Ms L Pepler 
Governor Responsible for 

Safeguarding: Revd. Sara Cliff 

 

    

Please ensure children have a PE kit in 

school at all times. The children need a 
set of jogging suit bottoms and jumper 
(plain in colour and design) as when PE is 
outside, they do need an extra layer.  

If needed, please can it go home Friday 
and then brought back in each Monday. 
There are still children who don’t 

have kit in school on PE Days. Please 
can you help ensure children are 
ready for the lessons they have. 

 

Library books that are 60 days overdue 
will result in a letter being sent home to 
parents asking for your help in search of 

returning the book OR a replacement being 
purchased/monetary value to school to 

cover the cost.  
16 letters have been sent this week. 

 Ready, Respectful, Safe Headteacher Value ART/S 
OAK Ellie Scarlett  Violet Willow H 

CHESTNUT Arno Roslayne  William Oran 
SYCAMORE Emmett Kaiden  Myles Poppy 

MAPLE Finley Meredith Harvey  Betty 

HOUSE POINTS: Air 144 Earth 114 Fire 155 Water 102 

Belonging & Respect 
COMPASSION AGAPE STRENGTH PEACE SERVICE 

The PTFA Virtual balloon race set off 
today in assembly – keep an eye on your 
balloons journey at: 
https://www.balloonrace.net/focas/  

Nursery places are still available 

from Sept 2025 – please spread the 
word! 

https://croughtonallsaints.northants.sch.uk/dates-and-events
https://forms.office.com/r/RzSCyd5vtb
https://www.balloonrace.net/focas/

